NEAR 24 TH STREET
_)))).DUAL, DIVIDED FREEWAY SIGNAGE

Although the Dual, Divided Freeway will not be completed until 2021, changes to
interstate signage will become evident as phases are completed. Shown below
are renderings of the overhead signs near the 24th Street off ramps.
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COUNCIL BLUFFS INTERSTATE

Facing direction of signs for westbound lanes is reversed for visualization.



